
With your support B-Lines

will create a network of

wildflower-rich routes,

providing important habitat

for bees, butterflies and

other insect pollinators,

enabling wildlife to move

across the landscape, and

making local areas more

attractive for people to live

and work in.

Creating a network of wildflowers

stretching across the UK, from the

coast up into our hills and mountains

and from the countryside into our 

towns and cities...

We need your help
What are B-Lines?
B-Lines are a network of routes
running through our countryside and
towns linking together the best of
our existing wildlife sites. Over time,
and with your help, we will join these
sites up by ‘filling’ the B-Lines with
new wildflower-rich areas.



What is
happening?

Buglife has mapped B-Lines across large 
areas of the UK and is working with 
local communities, councils, businesses, 
landowners and farmers to restore and 
create wildflower-rich areas across this 
network.  To find out more and to see  
what is happening on the ground visit:

www.buglife.org.uk/b-lines-hub

What you can do

Common Wasp

Vespula vulgaris
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• If you live or work in the B-Lines why not help
bees, butterflies and other pollinators by planting
more wildflowers and shrubs

• Contact your council to see what they are doing
to help pollinators, and encourage them to use
areas of local parks and other land to create
wildflower meadows

• Encourage your children to ask their school
teachers to help them explore the world of insect
pollinators. Ask them to create flower-rich areas
in their school grounds

• If you own or manage land within a B-Line we
need your help! Please get in touch – we can
provide support and advice on restoring and
creating meadows, and how to access funding.

Please let us know what you are doing in the 
B-Lines by adding details to our maps.

Bees, butterflies and hoverflies, many of whichpollinate our fruit and vegetables are in seriousdecline due to the loss ofwildflower-rich habitats

Buff-tailed bumblebee
Bombus terrestris
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